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CONGRATULATIONS to Mr and Mrs Jennings who
have welcomed a baby daughter, Eva.

BREAKFAST CLUB AND RIVERSIDE

We are still getting children telling us they are in one of the
clubs without their parents having booked them in. It is really
important that we know how many children there will be each
day so that we can arrange staff ratios. If it is to be a regular
booking please complete and return one of the booking forms

which are available from the office, and if it an occasional
booking please put the request in writing either in a letter or an

email to secretary@st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk .

NURSERY NEWS
Next week our topic will be hearing and we ==y,
will be reading ‘What the Ladybird Heard’. |. égl;{r ;
The letter sound will be ‘p ,lﬁ;' e
If your child has come home in clothes o
borrowed from Nursery could you please Mam
wash and return them as we are running low, thank you.

We will begin sending Learning Journeys home for you to
read next week. We will only be sending home 3 per day
to enable us to monitor hygiene and isolation of the
folders when they return. When your turn comes to take
your child’s Learning Journey home can you please return

UNIFORM
If you are sending your child to school with lace up shoes or
plimsolls can you please make sure they know how to tie
them. It takes an enormous amount of time for staff to help
them when all the children are getting changed, thank you.

it the next day as they are regularly updated, thank you.

CHANGE OF MENU
On Thursday 20th May Donna will be serving a ‘Trip Around
the World’ menu. The main course will be Chinese chicken
noodles or Mexican vegetable burrito with seasonal
vegetables, and pudding will be Belgian Waffles. Meals will
cost £2.34 as usual.

THANK YOU to the Hollister family who have donated
laptop bags for staff to use.

INCONSIDERATE PARKING
We have had reports of a black transit van parking in the
village car park each morning in a way that is either
blocking people in or making it hard for them to pull out of
their space. Could we please ask that you park
considerately so that all users can access the car park
easily, thank you.

DRUMSTICKS
One of our children has mislaid a set of new drumsticks. If
your child has inadvertently brought them home could you
please return them on Monday, thank you.

PHOTO ORDERS

You should have received the proof of your child’s class photo today, except Dewey. There was a spelling error so this is
being amended and we will send home the new version once they arrive. Please return your order by Friday 21st May,
late orders will attract an additional fee, or you can order online as instructed on the proof.

We have been requested by local organisations to include the community events detailed below. These are not endorsed by St Neot School.

BUILD A BEAST COMPETITION St Neot Carnival Committee invites you to enter this year’s Build a Beast competition. Create a

mythical animal or scarecrow for a chance to win. Entry is free! Contact Jo Cobb to enter: joandjerry@talktalk.net or see the St Neot
Carnival Facebook page .




